
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 September 2022  
  
Leanne Govindsamy 
On behalf of the Life After Coal Campaign 
 
Alia Kajee 
On behalf of the Fair Finance Coalition, South Africa 
 
Dear Ms Govindsamy and Ms Kajee 
 
RE: SOUTH AFRICA’S PARTICIPATION IN THE JUST ENERGY TRANSITION PARTNERSHIP 
(“JETP”): CIVIL SOCIETY PARTICIPATION AND INPUT 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 2 September 2022, and addressed, inter alia, to the 
Deputy Chair of the commission and myself. Your letter has been brought to the 
attention of the Commissioners. 
 
As you are aware, the Commission has been supporting the JETP process through 
convening stakeholder engagements on behalf of the PCFTT.  However the 
Commission has no direct authority or responsibility for the Joint Energy Transition 
Partnership transaction. We are therefore not in a position to respond to the 
substantive matters raised in your letter. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Crispian Olver 
Executive Director 

+27 82 568 0415 
 

crispian@climatecommission.org.za 
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